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5th November 2012

FROM SILVANCE MANYALA 
TO SPONSOR BERGTHOR
Dear Sponsor Beggi,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2012

Much greetings from Silvance, your foster son is busy like a bee. This is his last chance for his primary for eight years course. He is studying hard to obtain high marks which will manage him to join high school next year 2013.
Silvance requests you kindly to send him success card through a letter or card in our email for him to read from you wishing him success.
Silvance is always thanking you for his sponsorship, from your good heart. He promises you hard work and pass by good marks. He says your foster son prays for you.

She is ever happy, because of her sponsorship. 
Thanks,

Lucy Odipo.

